
 
 

Wednesday  

12th December 2017 

 

Contact us:  www.st-johns-green.eschools.co.uk                       @SJG_News             01206 762884 

St John’s Green Primary School 

‘In the Middle’ 
Years 2 , 3 and 4 Newsletter 

KEY DIARY DATES:  

Tickled Pink Pantomime 14th  
December  

Christmas Lunch Town Site-
Friday 15th December 

Weds 20th Dec 
Last day of Autumn Term 
Weds 3rd Jan 2018 
First day of Spring Term 

We are all 

writers … 

Reading  
 

We expect 

children to 

read 5x a week 

at home and to 

get their 

reading record 

signed by an 

adult.  Top 

class wins a 

Film Afternoon 

per half term. 

 

  

Class  %  

Claudius 97% 

Mercury 100% 

Romans 91% 

Paxman 78% 

Iceni 97% 

Dutch 97% 

Castle 100% 

Cavalier 100% 

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings or Mrs 

Bourne.   

Clubs from January 2018 

Monday—Dance Club Yrs 3 

and 4 

Tuesday—Football Club Yrs 3 

and 4 

Thursday—Multi-skills for Yr 

2 and Computer Club for Yr 3 

Friday—Dance Club for Yr 2 

Letters to follow. 

Class Awards last week  
Year 4 (Castle) - Coby Heading 

Year 4 (Cavalier) - Harvey Feasey 

Year 3 (Dutch) - William Murphy 

Year 3 (Iceni) - Sidney Cording 

Year 3 (Paxman) - Jack Savage 

Year 2 (Mercury) - Jasmine Traynor 

Year 2 (Claudius) - Tiffany Gabcova 

Year 2 (Romans) - Kiara He  

Well done to Thomas, Aisha, Callum and 
Chloe who received their Children’s University 
certificates last week. We are still awaiting 
the arrival of some children’s certificates and 
once they arrive, we will present these in 
assembly also. Well done to all of 
our children who continue to 
‘grow their learning’ outside of 
school. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Friday 15th December, it is 

Christmas Jumper day raising money 

for Save the Children.  If your child 

would like to come to school wearing 

their Christmas jumper, we ask for a 

£1.00 donation  

which goes towards 

Save the Children. 

Thank you. 

Year 2 Production 

The children in Year 2 performed 

for the first time this week in their 

Dress Rehearsal on Monday. All 

of the children sang beautifully 

and remembered their lines and 

dance moves. Anyone coming to 

see their play is in for a 

Christmassy treat! 

Please remember that for the 

evening performances 

(Wednesday 6pm and Thursday 

6pm) the children need to be 

back at school to get ready at 

5.30pm. Many thanks. 


